
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and families 
 
 
MacKillop Catholic College unaffected by Protected Industrial Action 
 
 
You may have seen media reports about industrial action taking place at some Catholic 
schools this week.  This industrial action is linked to enterprise bargaining negotiations 
currently being undertaken with all Queensland Catholic schools. 
 
Please be advised that there will be no action occurring at MacKillop Catholic College – 
Mount Peter and our school program will not be disrupted in any way.  
 
 
I invite you to contact me if you have any concerns or require further information.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Luke Reed 
College Principal 

22 February 2016 


